
 

USE OF PLAYGROUND AND OUTDOOR 
FITNESS EQUIPMENT DISCOURAGED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our public parks and trails remain open. 

 

We discourage the use of playground and outdoor fitness 

equipment to limit contact between residents during the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 

 
If you choose to use the equipment, please ensure to: 

• Practice physical distancing by maintaining 2 metres (6 feet) of 

distance from others; 

• Bring your own hand sanitizer; use before and after equipment 

use; 

• Wash your hands for a minimum of 20 seconds upon returning 

home. 

 

Please continue to enjoy the parks and trails, or play outside on your 

property, while maintaining physical distancing practices. 

 

Our priority is protecting the health and safety of our residents while 

continuing to serve you. 

 

Please contact Larry Davidson, Town Manager if you have questions or 

concerns 780-942-3519 cao@redwater.ca   
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